
From: Tanner Cote <cotetanner77@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2022 1:28 PM 
To: Androscoggin Valley Chamber of Commerce <info@androscogginvalleychamber.com> 
Subject: Berlin 4th of July Concert 
  
Hello, 
  
I wasn't sure who to ask or if permission was needed in the first place to hold a concert on public 
property in Berlin so I figured this would be the best spot to ask. 
  
My name is Tanner Cote and I was wondering if my band, GT, could perform some music at the gazebo 
in Veteran's Park across from the Berlin Marketplace on the evening of Sunday, July 3rd. I remember 
bands playing there when I was growing up and I think it would be a great location and opportunity to 
bring people together that weekend if they are interested. 
We would not need to be formally paid as we can just put out a tip jar if we wanted, and I know there 
are working electrical outlets that can power our setup built-in to the gazebo. 
  
We feel very strongly that music is a great way to bring people together and it could help lift the spirits 
of Berlin residents in addition to giving them an event closer to home that they can attend. We would 
play the Star Spangled banner to commemorate the event and our set is all family friendly music. And 
finally, it would also be a new/comeback event that many people, like myself, would love to see as an 
interesting break from the norm. 
  
Thank you for your time, 
  
Tanner Cote. 
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